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THIS 

YOU? 



Dear Highwoods Member 

Over the last couple of months, it has become quite apparent that the lack of care of 

our golf course by members.  

Tee boxes are left with large unrepaired divots despite the adjacent position of the 

obvious green boxes containing divot repair mix situated next to the tee markers.  

 

The tee box has to be used by members following you so please make it look as 

good and playable as it was for you 

 

Fairways are suffering in the same manor despite the good work of a few members 

who take out either divot bags or the free to member divot tubes, which attach to 

your golf bag or trolley with a simple click in click out. 



 

Every member should be in possession of such and repair their own course divots 

some of which leave a lot to be desired. It is not acceptable to leave a huge gorge in 

the playing surface with no attempt at repair. During the damper conditions, the 

replacement of the divot turf is acceptable, but divot mix is preferable especially in 

the current climate when the seed will germinate in a week. Otherwise, it will lay 

dormant and germinate as the weather warms.   

             

 



Do you wish to play your ball out of someone else’s divot? Why would anyone 

acceptable to leave, for another member to repair? You may get away with a ball in 

a divot with pick and place in operation, but there is no relief when this is not in 

effect.    

 

As a member of Highwoods Golf Club, you are not only that, but you are also part 

owner of the club and it is your property that should be looked after accordingly.  

Do not be afraid to challenge playing partners if they ignore the damage they make. 

We are proud of this club and especially this course. Help us keep it that way.  

 

 


